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October 12, 2015 

 

 

 

Re:  Proposed Annexation 

 

Dear residents and property owners, 

 

The Sunsites-Pearce Fire District is proposing to annex your property into the fire district. This 

annexation would result in a fire district tax assessed on your property, and provide fire 

suppression response services for your property. Your parcel or parcels is/are part of an annexation 

area that can generally be described as west of the existing fire district boundary at Cochise 

Stronghold Road, and from Highland Road on the south to Eslick Ranch Road on the north, and 

including parcels along the north side of the existing  fire district boundary along Richland Way. 

 

For more information on this proposed annexation, please examine the accompanying brochure, or 

visit our website at www.sunsitesfire.org. You are also encouraged to call the fire station at 520-

826-3645 with specific questions about the proposed annexation, or you may email 

admin@sunsitesfire.org. 

 

The board of directors of the Sunsites-Pearce Fire District will hold a public hearing concerning 

this annexation on Friday, October 30, 2015 at 6:00 P.M. at 6 W Havasu Way (the Richland Fire 

Station.) You are encouraged to attend this meeting, and to voice your opinion on the annexation 

proposal. The agenda will include a vote by the Board on whether to proceed with the annexation.  

If the Board votes in favor of proceeding, then petitions will be available following the meeting for 

property owners to agree to annexation. 

 

Thanks to everyone who has been patiently waiting for this annexation petition to become 

available. We look forward to hearing your questions and comments, and hope to see you all at the 

public meeting on October 30. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Josh Steinberg 

Fire Chief 

http://www.sunsitesfire.org/
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